
  
 

Adam J. Bello 

County Executive 

Michael D. Mendoza, MD, MPH, MS 

Commissioner of Public Health 

 

D e p a r t m e n t  o f  P u b l i c  H e a l t h  
 

M o n r o e  C o u n t y ,  N e w  Y o r k  

 

For immediate release 

Tuesday, August 10, 2021  

 

Monroe County Department of Public Health Warns of Potential 

Exposure to COVID-19 During Webster School Bus Safety Event 
 

 

The Monroe County Department of Public Health is urging families and staff members who 

participated in the Webster Central School District’s Strive for Five School Bus Safety event on 

Thursday, August 5, to immediately self-quarantine and contact the Monroe County COVID-19 

Hotline at 585-753-5555 as soon as possible. 

 

At least two participants have tested positive for COVID-19 and other participants may have 

been exposed to the virus while riding a bus at the event. 

 

Individuals with COVID-like symptoms should consult with their health care provider.  

The MCDPH encourages all participants to get tested for COVID-19 and, if the result is 

negative, unvaccinated individuals who are eligible should get vaccinated. 

 

In general, the Monroe County Department of Public Health does not comment on potential or 

confirmed cases of COVID-19 concerning specific individuals, businesses or institutions unless 

doing so is necessary to prevent or lessen a serious and imminent threat to public health. 

 


